Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS 🔊



# Collaborative Evaluation Unit (CEU)

Newsletter, February 2021

### In this newsletter:

- Message from the CEU Director
- Survey We want to hear from you!
- Contact us

# Message from the CEU Director

The Collaborative Evaluation Unit (CEU) is excited to commence 2021, working with existing partners while also starting some innovative new evaluation projects. The CEU will be once more working closely with the Latrobe Health Assembly (LHA) the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) on local projects to improve the lives of residents in Latrobe and throughout Gippsland. A significant body of work will be done on evaluating the establishment of a smoking cessation clinic, social prescribing worker and activities with Gippsport to increase access to sport and get Latrobe active again. Watch out for evaluation and research workshops, the CEU will be running a series of interactive practical sessions focusing on skills related to research and evaluation such as interviewing techniques, thematic and content analysis, advanced statistical analysis, and developing SMART objectives etc. We look forward to working with you collaboratively in 2021.



Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS 5



We want to provide you with content that you can't wait to read. To do this, we want to know what you'd like to see in our upcoming newsletters!

Click the link below to complete our short (2min) survey and let us know what you think.

We want to hear from you - Click here!



Curious about what we do and how we can help you in 2021? Get in touch by emailing us at ceu@federation.edu.au to start the conversation

Sign up to our Mailing List

## About us

The Collaborative Evaluation Unit (CEU) is an innovative initiative that aims to build evaluation capacity, research and expertise in Gippsland. As a local provider, the CEU understands the value of listening to the community and has

and mentoring to build capacity to enable organisations to conduct meaningful evaluations.

Visit our website

### Contact us:

Email: <a href="mailto:ceu@federation.edu.au">ceu@federation.edu.au</a>
Phone: 03 5327 6733

### Our mailing address is:

Collaborative Evaluation Unit
Federation University, Gippsland Campus
PO Box 3191
Gippsland Mail Centre VIC 3841

CRICOS Provider No. 00103D | RTO Code 4909

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

**Federation University Australia** acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands and waters where its campuses are located, and we pay our respects to Elders past and present, and extend our respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander and First Nations Peoples.

This message and its contents are confidential. If you received this message in error, do not use or rely upon it. Instead, please inform the sender and delete it.

This email was sent to <u><<Email Address>></u>
<a href="mailto:why did I get this?">why did I get this?</a> unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences
<a href="mailto:CEU · Federation Uni Gippsland · 33">CEU · Federation Uni Gippsland · 33</a> Northways Rd · CHURCHILL, VIC 3842 · Australia

